

St Cuthbert's R.C. First School Newsletter

In God's family, we love, we grow, we learn

Date: 14th March 2018 Head Teacher: Mrs Clare McGregor



Please like and share our page!

Diary Dates	
Thursday	Y2's lead family
15.3.18	worship - all welcome
	Class 3 to Alnwick
Tuesday	Nursery taster session
20.3.18	- April starters
Thursday	Y3's lead family
22.3.18	worship
	EYFS visit Police
	Station
Friday	Year 3 Hoopstarz
23.3.18	festival @ Swan centre
	10am-12pm
Saturday	EYFS open morning
24.3.18	10am-12pm
Monday	Reception children -
26.3.18	height & weight check
Tuesday	Class 2 trip to
27.3.18	Cragside
	Y4 leavers group
	photo
	Nursery taster session
30/ 1 1	- April starters
Wednesday	9:10am EYFS
28.3.18	Achievement
	assembly
	2pm Class 2& 3
	Achievement
	assembly
Thursday	1pm Easter reflection –
29.3.18	all welcome
	2pm school closes
Monday	School re-opens
16.4.18	8:45am –Nursery
	8:55am -Main school

Thank you for the lovely prayers & pictures in the Travelling Cross books - a selection can be found on our website in the 'Catholic Life' section.



Our statement to live by this week is ...

I can co-operate with others in work and play



Year 2 Worship

Year 2 will be leading our family worship tomorrow (15th) at 9am on the theme of 'Mary'. Parents and grandparents of children in year 2 are specially invited but everyone is welcome.

Hoopstarz

As usual hoopstarz proved a big success and the children thoroughly enjoyed their sessions!! Please see more photos on our Facebook page!

The Mini Vinnies are collecting unwanted glasses (that have an old prescription in) for Marie Curie to send to people in Africa, India and Eastern Europe. Please ask your whole family & friends if they can donate & bring in to school ASAP!



Y4 Leavers group photo - *new date*

Year 4's will be having their group photograph taken on <u>Tuesday 27th March</u> in school, please make sure your child is here & has the correct uniform on! We love these photos (you can see past ones in the school entrance) they are a lovely keepsake for you & your child.

English for speakers of other languages (ESOL)

If you would like to improve your English and learn more about living and working in the UK the following website is helpful: https://esol.britishcouncil.org/content/teachers/lessons-and-activities/teaching-beginners



Early Years Open Morning Saturday 24th March 10am-12pm Come & Explore!

Please let anyone who might be interested in their child joining our nursery/school know

Current EYFS children and their families invited!!

St Cuthbert's RC First School, Prince Edward Rd, Tweedmouth, Berwick on Tweed, Northumberland TD15 2EX

Tel: 01289 307785 Fax: 01289 331717